TOWN OF WESTWOOD

COMMONWEALTH of MASSACHUSETTS

Christopher A. Pfaff, Chairman Steven H. Olanoff, Vice Chairman Trevor W. Laubenstein, Secretary Bruce H. Montgomery John J. Wiggin



Abigail McCabe, Town Planner amccabe@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 251-2581

Janice Barba, Planning & Land Use Specialist jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781)-320-1366

PLANNING BOARD

UNIVERSITY AVENUE MIXED USE DISTRICT PROJECT-SPECIFIC ALTERNATIVE SIGN PACKAGE

Gables Residential, Development Area 2 - 85-91 and 95 University Avenue

At a meeting of the Westwood Planning Board held on July 7, 2015

Motion made by Planning Board Member Bruce H. Montgomery, as follows:

I move that, pursuant to Section 9.7.10.15 of the Westwood Zoning By-Law, the Planning Board vote to approve the alternative sign package for the two 32 Sq. Ft. (4 ft. x 8 ft.) single-sided leasing signs to be installed on the north and south side of the Gables Residential building facing University Avenue as described in the letter from Gables dated June 30, 2015 with the following condition:

1. The leasing signs shall be removed by December 31, 2016, unless written permission for an extension up to an additional six (6) months [to June 31, 2017], is granted by the Town Planner.

Motion seconded by Planning Board Member John J. Wiggin.

Record of Vote:

The following members of the Planning Board voted to issue this Alternative Sign Package Approval: Christopher A. Pfaff, Steven H. Olanoff, Bruce H. Montgomery, and John J. Wiggin.

Certification:

The undersigned hereby certifies that the above is a true and complete copy of the Board's decision and that said decision and any plans and materials referred to therein have been filed with the Planning Board and the Town Clerk.

Abigail McCabe Town Planner

DATED: July 15, 2015

TOWN OF WEST WOOD